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Andrea Gyger

From: Jane Mahoney 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 10:45 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: email voting

It is hard for me to believe you would consider having us vote by email. 

I don't know much about computers but I do know that Almost every day we hear about someone having their emails 

hacked and lots of other bad stuff.  Please DO NOT allow voters to vote using email! 

Thank you,  

George and Jane Mahoney 

 

Sent from my iPad 




